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Newsletter 

Smoothies  
We started the term with a Tea Shop in our home 
corner as a follow up from the shop last term which 
engaged the children. 
During role play the children were making juices, 
cakes, soups, smoothies and more. Some children 
wrote a list of ingredients we needed for our 
smoothies so we could make real smoothies in our 
Preschool. 
The children then chose a few combinations of 
types of smoothies. 
The main ingredients were: 

- Bananas 
- Strawberries 
- Blackberries 
- Blueberries 
- Raspberries  
- Yoghurt 
- Milk 
- Extras included honey and cinnamon 

The children enjoyed making the smoothies and it 
was good to see them try it.  
What smoothies can you make at home?  
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 

Partnerships 
Health and Wellbeing 

 
This week in Preschool, we have 
had a few friends having their 
immunisations, flu injections, lead 
testing and other needles which has 
brought up a lot of emotions for the 
children and families.  
We are here to support you during 
this time and help the experience to 
be as positive as possible for the 
children.  
We have had group times focused 
on going to the doctor and having 
needles. The children have shared 
their experiences and how brave 
they are. We mention that it might 
hurt a little but not for long. The 
needles help us stay healthy and 
good for our bodies.  
We read a book about the Jay 
Family going to the doctors and 
further discuss a visit to the doctor.  
We make predictions about the 
shape of the band aid, the colour of 
the doctor’s clothes and follow up 
with the children when they return.  
We hope our partnership helps, you 
and your child.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Mother’s Day  
 

Happy Mother’s Day to all the 
significant mothers and woman in 
our Preschool children’s life.  
We hope you have a lovely day with 
your children, family and significant 
others.  
 
Thank you for the support with our 
school Mother’s Day stall.  

 
  

 
 
 

Orange Peeler 
Last term, when we made orange juice the children 
loved eating oranges and getting some vitamin C. 
We have now got an orange peeler in our 
Preschool like our apple slinky to encourage eating 
more oranges. Please feel free to give your child an 
orange for morning tea and we will peel it.  
We need extra vitamin C in the colder months to 
help us stay healthy.  
 
  

Important Dates 
Whole School Mother’s Day Breakfast 
Friday May 10th 
Mother’s Day breakfast is held at 8am before 
school where all mothers or significant family 
members are welcome. We look forward to 
honouring the special women in our lives. 
School Photos: Wednesday May 22nd 
More information about times and prices will be 
sent home soon.  
 
 
 
 


